
September 24, 2012 

Jt. Meeting with Town of Milton Board and City Council 

 

Meeting Notice 

 

A joint meeting between the Town of Milton Board and the City of Milton Common Council will be held 

on Monday, September 24, 2012 6:00pm at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First Street, Milton, WI. 

The meeting will be on discussion about current and future funding and ownership options, of the jointly 

owned and operated Town of Milton and City of Milton Fire Department. 

 

Sandra J. Kunkel, Town Clerk 

 

 

Posted: September 17, 2012 


